
“Thank You” are two very simple words of appreciation.  However when they are spoken 
from the depth of a person’s heart for a life altering experience, they truly bless the 
recipient.  This is the “Thank You” that we desire to pass on to each of you who pray for 
and support this ministry.   
 

In the unsettling times of our day, it would be so easy for us to fix our eyes on what is 
temporary.  The Lord uses the words of our clients to constantly remind us that life is the 
everlasting treasure.  When they learn to trust Him, their sorrows truly turn to joy.  This is 
the essence of the “Thank You” we often receive and wish to share with you.   
 

Our client’s family, friends and economic status might not drastically change.  It is the 
knowledge of each person’s value to God that makes the difference.  In the first 10 
months of 2008:  126 persons have accepted Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and 
Savior, 289 babies who were threatened by abortion, now have an opportunity to live, 91 
clients have attended L.E.A.P. (Life Education Assistance Program) classes.  When asked 
how they make wise choices during difficult times, they often respond “because you 
cared.”  The words of these three clients represent the passion of their thanks. 

When I found out I was 
pregnant, I thought it was 
the worst thing that could 

ever happen to me.   
Now that I have my baby,  

I know he is the best.   
Thank you so much for all 
your help, especially the 

classes.  My life will never 
be the same. 

I am lying here looking in 
the eyes of my baby girl, 

and had to call and tell the 
nurse “Thank You”.   

The ultrasound made all 
the difference.  I might not 

have the joy of this 
moment without the help of 

the Center. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Big 

THANK YOU 

to CPC Supporters 
 

As a Pro-Life, non-profit  
501(c) (3), Christian based 
corporation, we are totally 

dependent upon the 
generosity of our supporters.   
The cost of services provided 

to each client is 
 $100 to $200.   

Those giving their time and 
financial aid are truly 
making a difference  

one life at a time.  
 May God richly bless you. 
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The Blessing 

From the Director 
Jean Killough 

Being in the arena of 
God’s presence  

and watching Him change 
lives is ultimately the 

greatest blessing.   
During this season of 

Thanksgiving  
as we pass on our clients  

“Thank You”,  
we ask you to join us in 
thanking the Lord for His 

great love for life. 
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Passing on the Thank You 

I wanted you to see my 
son and say “Thank You” 

for staying late to talk 
with me that day.  He is 
wonderful and I cannot 
“Thank You” enough  

for caring. 



Faces of Life  
 

Fourth Annual Banquet  

Our prayer was to be up 
and operational before the 

abortion clinics,  
and God answered. 

Due to the aftermath of the hurricane, we have rescheduled our major 
fundraiser banquet to after the first of the year.  It seemed appropriate to 
Celebrate Love for Life during a season when expressions of love are 
common.  Therefore, the Faces of Life Fourth Annual Banquet will be on 
February 13, 2009 from 6 to 9:30 PM at Grace Community Church, 14505 
Gulf Freeway in the Venue.  The event will include a performance by the AD 
Players, dinner, silent auction and reflections of the ministry’s impact upon 
persons we serve.  Anticipation of the upcoming event is very exciting, as 
we believe the Lord will do great things. If you would like to participate as a 
Sponsor, Silent Auction Donor or Purchase Tickets at $50 each, please visit 
our website at www.lifelinecpc.org or call (281) 484-0005.  Everyone who 
has already responded will receive a letter within the next couple of weeks 
with revised reservations.  We appreciate your help in providing love and 
care to those in an unplanned pregnancy.   
 

 

 June 2005 
 

Samantha’s Story 
 

 

  

Our hope is that all of you and your loved ones have weathered Ike safely.  Many of our team and their loved ones 
experienced property damage but all are safe.  Water came in the windows of the Center and three rooms needed 
repair.  All the flooring, adhesive, files, furniture and storage bins had to be removed before we could install new 
carpet, linoleum and cove molding.  However, we are praising God for the wonderful servant-hearted individuals who 
came to our aid.  The Lord has a very special way of using others to build our faith and keep us calm during the 
storms of life. 
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Newsletter  

Behind the Scenes – Volunteers Come to Our Rescue 

http://www.lifelinecpc.org/

